City of Milford, Connecticut

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Karen Fortunati, City Clerk

FROM:

David B. Sulkis, City Planner

DATE:

January 6, 2023

Re:

Text Changes to the City of Milford Zoning Regulations Article V,

Section 5.1.10.9 General Layout and Design

At its meeting held January 3, 2023, the Planning and Zoning Board approved the following text regulation changes to the Milford Zoning Regulations:

- 5.1.10.9 Any new commercial, mixed-use, or residential building or project; requiring 30 or more parking spaces shall provide level two or direct current fast charging stations in the amount of at least ten percent (10%) of those parking spaces.
- 11.2 **CHARGING STATION, LEVEL TWO** An electric vehicle charging station that supplies two hundred eight to two hundred forty volts alternating current.
- 11.2 CHARGING STATION, DIRECT CURRENT FAST CHARGING An electric vehicle charging station that utilizes direct current electricity providing forty kilowatts or greater.

This regulation change will become effective January 27, 2023.

Distribution

Mayor Benjamin Blake
Zoning Board of Appeals
Zoning Enforcement Officer
Director of Public Works
City Attorney (3)
City Clerk (2)
Joseph Griffith, DPLU
Engineering Department

Library (2)
Community Development
Sewer Commission
Assessor
Conservation Commission
Inland Wetlands Office
Harbor Management Commission

File 22-11